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The Baltimore City Office of Information & Technology (BCIT) has reviewed City Council Resolution 22-0103R 
for the purpose of inviting the City Solicitor and representatives from the Department of Public Works, the 
Department of Finance, Baltimore City 311 Services, and the Mayor's Office of Emergency Management to 
appear before the City Council to discuss findings from the Department of Public Works study required by 
Ordinance 21-044. 
 
The Director of 3-1-1, Ms. Lisa Allen, looks forward to participating in this informational hearing. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Leyla Layman, Chief of Staff, at (443) 202-4511. 
 
 
Cc: Ms. Natasha Mehu, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations 

Ms. Nina Themelis, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations 
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